DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
CITY OF CHICAGO

February 28, 2020

Mr. John O'Quinn
The People’s Voice LLC
iohnogquinn3@gmail.com

Re: 2115 S. Millard Ave.

Dear Mr. O'Quinn:

In response to your recent request, please be advised that the subject property is zoned
C1-2 Neighborhood Shopping District. The People’s Voice LLC is the property owner
and they are seeking confirmation that their proposed cannabis transporter is a
permitted use at this lccation. The proposed business includes the establishment of an
office and the storage of the transportation vehicle inside a gated area on site.

It is our opinion that your business is a warehousing, wholesaling and freight movement
use and is permitted at the subject site, pursuant to Section 17-3-0207-WW of the
Zoning Ordinance.

ﬁmcerely,
Patrlcfé Murphey ]

Zoning Administrator
Bureau of Zoning

C:Victor Resa, Janine Klich-Jensen, Angelica Lis

121 NORTH LASALLE STREET, ROOM 1000, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602



